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To participants in KAVA 20170 “Consumers and Environmental Safety: Food Packaging and 
Kitchenware”  
 

Leuven, 24 January 2020 
Sent by e-mail only 
 
 

Re: Inclusion of proposal 20170 in the Business Plan 2020 

 

Dear Members of the consortium, 

Following the inclusion of the abovementioned proposal in the draft Business Plan 2020 and the 
ensuing iterations with the EIT, we understand there are no further comments pending from EIT’s 
side at this stage. Your KAVA will thus be included in the final Business Plan in its current Plaza 
version and submitted to the EIT at the end of this week. 

Please note that details on the partners involved in this KAVA, their respective budgets and 
allocated tasks are available on Plaza.  

While the EIT is not able to officially approve the definite version of the Business Plan 2020 until 
all open issues are resolved, we are not aware of any reason as to why this activity and associated 
budget would not be approved.  

Please don’t hesitate to contact us in case you have further questions. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Charlotte Knowles 
COO of EIT Food

 
T:  +32 (0) 16 170 000 
E:  info@eitfood.eu   
W: www.eitfood.eu  
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